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There is very li+le to men0on this month with the Pantry con0nuing to open every Friday. 
On the 15th November the Village Hall is ini0a0ng its monthly Coffee Mornings, with the 
Pantry supplying as much bread and pastries as possible. We also hope that there will be a 
sharing of customers between the Pantry and the Coffee Morning and therefore raising the 
profile of the Pantry within Reydon and Southwold.  

Sarah’s band of drivers con0nue to do sterling work and we have had a couple of new 
volunteers working morning or aMernoon shiMs on Friday. There has been some thought to 
extending our opening hours to include Tuesday mornings. This is because the fridge and 
freezers can get very full during the week and it was hoped that an addi0onal opening slot 
could ameliorate this situa0on. It is totally dependent, however, on volunteers being 
available and we are s0ll working out a possible rota before we can take this idea forward. 
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